
 
 

 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 

Tuesday 6th December 2023 

 

 
FESTIVE FILM NIGHT FOR YEARS R to 6 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
We have arranged a ‘Festive Film Night’ for Reception to Year 6 on Thursday 21st December 
2023. It will start at 3:20pm, straight after school. The cost will be £3.00 and will include 
refreshments. Your child will not need to bring any money. 
 
Reception, Years 1,2 and 3 will watch Santa Clause the Movie (U) and Years 4,5 and 6 will 
watch Noelle (U). 
 
Tickets can be bought through Arbor. The deadline for tickets will be Thursday 21st 
December at 9am. No bookings, whatsoever, will be accepted after this time. 
 
Your child will be guaranteed a place once your payment of £3.00 has been accepted.  
 
The film night will finish for all children at 5:15pm. Children will need to be collected from 
the main entrance at the front of school. 
 
Can I take this opportunity to thank the staff in school who are supervising film night at such 
a busy time of year. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
 
Mrs Emma Cook 
Headteacher 


